Board of Commissioners
Brian Wells, Chairman

( Zachary Engle, Secretary
Steve Gunnell

Darrell Harvey

Morgan County Water DIS trict Gary Wright

Established Since 1992 Quality on Tap

September 9, 2022

Linda Bridwell Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission

P.O. Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602-0615
Re: Case No. 2021-00206
Dear Ms. Bridwell

Pursuant to the Commission’s Order of July 8, 2021 in the above-referenced matter, enclosed for
filing is Morgan County Water District’s s letter and invoice. This letter and the enclosed invoice
are true and accurate copies in paper medium of the electronic version of the documents uploaded
to the Public Service Commission’s Electronic Filing System this day.

Summary of work: We are testing out new meters that are cellular instead of radio read. This will
allow us to start replacing our old radio read meters and move to a cellular and cloud-based
software system. We are currently testing 24 meters. This also includes software that shows
delayed customer water usage and will help us locate customer leaks faster and more efficiently.
The customer will also be able to log into our system and see their water use and they can set up
text alerts when they have leaks on their side.

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, I certify that Morgan County Water District’s
September 1, 2022 electronic filing of this Report is a true and accurate copy of the same document
being filed in paper medium; that the electronic filing was transmitted to the Commission on
September 1, 2022 by electronic means in this proceeding.

Sincerely,

/ 7 /

Shannon W Elam
General Manager

Enclosures

1009 Hwy 172, West Liberty, KY 41472 (606) 743-1204 Phone (606) 743-9585 Fax
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Dear Ms. Bridwell

Pursuant to the Commission’s Order of July 8, 2021 in the above-referenced matter, enclosed for
filing is Morgan County Water District’s s letter and invoice. This letter and the enclosed invoice
are true and accurate copies in paper medium of the electronic version of the documents uploaded
to the Public Service Commission’s Electronic Filing System this day.

Summary of work: We have a main 6-inch water line located off Hwy 1010. The State Highway
Department contacted MCWD to locate our line along a 300-foot section of road. There is a hump
that has formed in the road that has been caused by water pushing the blacktop up. The State
Highway Department informed us that they were digging 6 to 8 feet down to help get the water off
the road. Therefore, we had to drill our water line 10+ feet in order to stay away from their
construction. This will eliminate any future issues with the section of water line.

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, I certify that Morgan County Water District’s
September 1, 2022 electronic filing of this Report is a true and accurate copy of the same document

being filed in paper medium; that the electronic filing was transmitted to the Commission on
September 1, 2022 by electronic means in this proceeding.
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